
thursdaV
Sponsored by the M.K. O’BRIEN DRUG MART1 ~

at 6199 Coburg Road (just opposite Howe Hall 
“Serving Dalhousie students for 14 years”

HURSDAY TO

1

!

Thursday, November 27 Monday, December 1 Only 80 more writing days to January 16, 
1981, the deadline for the Third CBC 
Literary Competition! Scripts for short 
stories, poems and memoirs have been 
coming into Robert Weaver’s CBC 
Toronto office at a steady rate, but, as in 
the previous two years, he expects the 
real flood a couple of weeks before the 
deadline. For complete details on the 
rules for this competition which offers 
$18,000 in prizes, contact your nearest 
CBC office, or write Robert Weaver, CBC 
Radio Features, Box 500, Station A, 
Toronto, M5W 1E6.

Abortion Information given freely and 
sympathetically by legal, confidential 
service. Monday, Tuesday and Thursday, 
5 to 7 p.m. 429-9270.
There will be an opening reception for 
the exhibition of the paintings of 
Elizabeth S. Nutt at the Dalhousie Art 
Gallery on Sunday afternoon at 1 p.m.. 
The work will be on display from 
November 27 to January 4. For further in­
formation call 424-2403.

DEPARTMENT OF THEATRE 
Dalhousie University presents:
A Public Lecture by Professor Ravi 
Ravlndra on Peter Brook and “Meetings 
with Remarkable Men", 7:30 p.m. Pro­
fessor Ravindra will speak about the 
spiritual search of Peter Brook, par­
ticularly as expressed in his film 
"Meetings with Remarkable Men", 
which portrays the early years of G. 
Gurdjieff and his search for meaning 
and means of self-transformation.

The film "Meetings with Remarkable 
Men" will be shown in the Wormwood 
Cinema, National Film Board Theatre 
(1572 Barrington Street) from November 
28 through December 3.

FRENCH CLUB:
Opening of the French Club room on 
1339 LeMarchant Street. There will be a 
small housewarming party at 6:00 p.m. 
Come join us for a drink and discover 
what will soon be our ‘café français'.
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lSuzanne Swannle will exhibit “Small 
Tapestries” at the Art Gallery, Mount 
Saint Vincent University from November 
28 to December 21. Swannie, who has 
lived in Halifax since 1976, developed 
her understanding of tapestry techni­
ques during a rigorous three-year hand­
weaving apprenticeship in the studio of 
Kirsten and John Becker, well-known 
Danish weavers in the artist’s native 
Copenhagen. Two more years of textile 
design study in Sweden furthered her 
technical knowledge.

Friday, November 28
Merry Christmas — A display of Holiday 
Books, Magazines and Booklets with an 
emphasis on wise Christmas shopping 
will be available at the Reference 
Department, Dartmouth Regional 
Library, 100 Wyse Road, for the entire 
month of December.

Dr. Ann James, Associate Professor in 
the Dept, of Recreation and Park Ad­
ministration at Clemson University, 
South Carolina, will be the guest 
speaker at the School of Physical Educa­
tion Faculty/Graduate Seminar. Dr. 
James, who is an expert in Motivation 
Techniques, will be speaking on the sub­
ject of Learned Helplessness and 
reviewing the literature supporting this 
theory. The seminar will be held in the 
General Laboratory, Dalplex, on 
November 28 at 3:30 p.m. All are 
welcome.
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Tuesday, December 2 A craft demonstration for adults on mak­
ing sock toys will take place at the 
Woodlawn Mall Branch, Dartmouth 
Regional Library, Tuesday, December 9, 
10:30 a.m.

Dollmaker Judy Dickson will show 
program visitors how to create a monkey 
toy out of socks.

Other ideas for simple toys will also 
be discussed.

This library program is free and 
everyone interested is invited to attend. 
Coffee and a book display will be 
available.

Volunteers are needed to work one-to- 
one with mentally retarded people who 
are isolated and need personal support. 
Orientation and on-going assistance are 
provided to the volunteer. Contact the 
Citizen Advocacy Office — 422-7583.

Return to the Homeland: 1755-1920 will 
be the topic of the lecture series The 
History of Ethnic Groups and Minorities 
in Nova Scotia at the Halifax City 
Regional Library, 5381 Spring Garden 
Road, from 12 noon -1:00 p.m. on Tues­
day, December 2. On Wednesday, 
December 3 a discussion related to this 
topic will be held. All welcome.

REMINDER, this is the last lecture 
before Christmas — the second term 
commences January 6, 1981.

The School of Library Service, Dal­
housie University, presents a lecture 
entitled, “Outreach for Continuing 
Medical Education", on Friday, No­
vember 28, 1980 at 10:45 a.m.

Speaker: Audrey Kerr, Associate 
Professor and Medical Librarian, The 
University of Manitoba.

Location: Room 2622, Killam Library.
Open to the public.

If you would like challenging and reward­
ing volunteer work, Outreach Tutoring is 
in need of tutors for young persons (Gds. 
4-9) having difficulties with their school 
work. Please phone the Coordinator, 
Outreach Tutoring, 453-4320.

A $1,000 grand prize will be awarded in 
the Special Poetry Competition spon­
sored by World of Poetry, a quarterly 
newsletter for poets.

Poems of all styles and on any subject 
are eligible to compete for the grand 
prize or for 49 other cash or merchandise 
awards, totaling over $10,000.00.

Says Contest Chairman Joseph 
Mellon, "We are encouraging poetic 
talent of every kind, and expect our con­
test to produce exciting discoveries."

Rules and official entry forms are 
available from the World of Poetry, 2431 
Stockton, Dept. N., Sacramento, Califor­
nia 95817.

The Children’s Aid Society of Halifax is 
looking for volunteers to tutor children 
in various areas. Immediately needed is 
a volunteer to tutor an eleventh grade 
student who is having difficulties in 
Math.

Please call Krista Martin, Community 
Affairs Secretary, at 424-3527.

Public Service 
Announcements

«The English Department, Dalhousie 
University, presents a public lecture by 
Professor Norman Feltes, York Univer­
sity, “Reading a London Particular: 
Bleak House, the City and Ideology" at 
4 p.m. In the English Department 
Lounge, 1434 Henry Street. All are 
welcome.

Sunday Evening Mass
Time: 7:00 p.m.
Place: Rm. 314, SUB VOLUNTEERS are ALWAYS needed in 

the areas of health, mental health, 
recreation and education.

If you're interested, like people, and 
have some extra time you might like to 
volunteer. Such positions provide ex­
cellent practical experience for the 
student and an attempt is always made 
to place students in areas relative to 
their studies, or of special interest to 
them. In many cases the volunteer work 
can be used as job experience and 
references may be given on request.

For more Information please call 
Krista Martin, Community Affairs Sec­
retary, 424-3527.

Artist Robin Hopper will exhibit his 
ceramic works at the Art Gallery, Mount 
Saint Vincent University from November 
28 to December 21, concluding the 
Gallery’s fall series of events based on 
the landscape theme.

Weekday Masses — Monday to Friday
Time: 12:35 p.m.
Place: Rm. 318, SUB

iFriday, November 28, at 7 p.m. there 
will be a meeting of the ever-popular 
Dalhousie Literature Society in the 
lounge of the English House on Henry 
Street. Topic of discussion will be one 
of D.H. Lawrence’s most passionate 
and enduring works, The Rainbow. All 
interested persons welcome.

Inquiry Class - Wednesdays
Time: 7:30 p.m.
Place: Rm. 218, SUB

The Halifax Children’s Aid Society is
looking for volunteers to tutor young 
people in various areas. Needed IM­
MEDIATELY is a volunteer to tutor a girl 
who hopes to go to university, in grade 
eleven mathematics.

For more information please call 
Krista Martin, Community Affairs 
Secretary, 424-3527.

Volunteers are always needed in the 
areas of health, mental health, recrea­
tion and education.

If you’re interested, like people, and 
have some extra time you might like to 
volunteer. Such positions provide ex­
cellent practical experience for the stu­
dent and an attempt is always made to 
place students in areas relative to their 
studies, or of special interest to them. In 
many cases the volunteer work can be 
used as job experience and references 
may be given on request.

For more information please call 
Krista Martin, Community Affairs 
Secretary, 424-3527.

Saturday, November 29
i

Flu Vaccine now available by appoint­
ment at Health Service, 424-2171. Cost 
$3.00 (not covered by Medicare).

The Caribbean Association will be hav­
ing a Christmas Party at the Rosario 
Cafeteria, Mount St. Vincent University. 
It promises to be an absolutely fantastic 
time so come on down and enjoy the 
final wild fling before exams. Price: 
members $2, non-members $3. Looking 
forward to seeing you there! I__ |
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will take place at the Dartmouth 
Regional Library Auditorium, 100 Wyse 
Road, Saturday, November 29, from 9:30 
a.m. - 4:30 p.m.


